
 ​SPRING SPORTS SPECTATOR GUIDELINES 
(3/9/2021)  

NOTICE FROM THE PARKWAY SCHOOL DISTRICT  

As a result of continued collaboration with local health officials and the St. Louis Suburban Public High  School 
Athletic and Activities Association starting March 15, 2021 we will institute the following  spectator guidelines for 
Spring athletic events when traveling outside the Suburban Conference, schools  will adhere to visitor guidelines in 
that region.  

Further spectator limitations may be put in place due to space availability in certain venues.  ​Individual 
schools will communicate specific guidelines when space limitations must be ​ ​considered.  

Indoor Events:  
∙ ​Two parents/ guardians for each participant may be allowed for indoor 
events​. ​ ​∙ ​Spectators must be tracked for contact tracing purposes  
∙ ​Face masks must be worn by spectators at all times.  
∙ ​Social distancing must be followed at all events.  
 

Outdoor Events:  
∙ ​For outdoor activities, except Track, spectators will be allowed into the facility under DPH 

guidelines.  
∙ ​Face masks must be worn at all times.  
∙ ​Social distancing must be followed at all events.  

∙ ​NO spectators will be allowed at track meets per DPH approved Track Proposal.  

MSHSAA Post-Season Events:  
∙ ​Details regarding spectator guidelines during MSHSAA postseason events will be 

communicated prior to the event.  

Sport by Sport Summary:  
∙ ​There will be no limit on the number of spectators for baseball, golf, lacrosse, soccer, and  tennis.  
∙ ​There will be a limit of 2 spectators (Parent/ Guardian) per participant for both 

the home and away teams for volleyball.  
∙ ​The spectator limits for water polo will vary by school. Please check with your 

school’s coach and/or activities director. North High will Not allow any 
spectators at this time except for SR. Night game 

∙ ​There will be ​NO SPECTATORS ​for track meets. 


